
TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, Chd.  

 Notice regarding postponement of Unit-test/Worksheets 

            05.02.2024 

Dear Parent/s 

This notice is regarding the Unit Tests/ Worksheets earlier scheduled from 23
rd

 Jan 

2024/29
th

 Jan 2024 and whereas schools have only been allowed to re-open from 29
th
 Jan 

2024 onwards and although online classes have been conducted but syllabus in physical 

mode has not been completed. 

Subsequent to physical re-opening of schools the Annual Function earlier scheduled for 

27
th
 Jan 2024 now stands postponed to 8

th
 Feb 2024 and the students participating in 

Annual Function (which itself is being conducted after 4 years) are currently undergoing 

intense practice for Annual Function on daily basis. 

As a consequence of all the factors combined, the earlier schedule of Worksheet/Unit-test 

stands postponed to dates post the Annual Function and most relevantly after the 

course/syllabus itself has been covered.  

Since after effective academics from 10
th

 Feb 2024 onwards the children will have to be 

given ample educational instructions to appear in Annual Examination, a decision may be 

taken in consultation with the staff members to cancel the Jan/Feb scheduled 

Worksheets/Unit-Tests and such a decision if taken will be conveyed to the parents in due 

time. Needless to say that the children/students will be fully prepared by the teaching staff 

for appearing in Annual Examinations after the Annual Function. 

Principal 

 


